IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING RESIDENTIAL WASTE SERVICE UPDATES

RESIDENTIAL BULKY TRASH, HOUSEHOLD
HAZARDOUS WASTE AND ELECTRONICS
RECYCLING COLLECTION

BEGINNING JUNE 11:

The Department of the Environment will operate modified,
biweekly residential bulky trash drop-off collection sites in
the nine (?) Councilmanic Districts.

The Household Hazardous Waste and Electronics Recycling
Acceptance Sites reopen at the Brown Station Road
Sanitary Landfill. Sites are open on Thursdays, Fridays,
and Saturdays only from 8 a.m. — 3:30 pm. Visit
environment.mypgc.us for a list of acceptable items.

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, County staff are not
allowed to assist, handle, or touch any bulky trash items.
Residents must be able to independently lift and place
their bulky trash items in the back of the packer truck.
You are strongly encouraged to bring an extra person
should you require assistance. There will be no exceptions
to this guideline.

Plans are underway for the reinstatement of curbside
bulky trash services. Details will be posted online at
environment.mypgc.us when available.
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FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT 311



